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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project 

Update on site preparations 

February 2023 

This notice is an update to: Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project Site preparations for 
upcoming construction – issued November 1, 2022.  

On February 13, crews will begin tree removal for construction of the Steveston Interchange Project. 
The work will take place on the east and west sides of the interchange along Steveston Highway and 
last about three weeks. This is necessary to accommodate the footprint of the larger interchange 
and to clear the area for construction. Larger trees and shrubs that are removed will be replaced. 

Work will take place during the night to avoid lane closures on Highway 99 during peak hours. The 
highway will remain open, during night hours, with intermittent lane closures expected. Access for 
emergency responders, residents and businesses will be maintained throughout construction. 

What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> February 13 to the first week of 

March, 2023  

Hours of Work 
> Nighttime from 8 p.m. to 7 a.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Flaggers and notification signs will 

be in place to direct pedestrians on 
sidewalk 

> Minor traffic delays on Highway 99 
northbound offramp and 
Steveston Highway at night 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Construction noise is expected 

when trees are being removed  
> An increase in construction 

vehicles 
> Small disruptions to pedestrian 

traffic and temporary relocation of 
bus stops during work 
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